

St Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

WEBSITE: www<u>.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk</u>
TEL: 01604 581011 EMAIL: admin@stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk









A Message from Mrs Yuen...

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we near the end of the Lenten season we reflect on the charitable work of all classes during this time. It is through many wonderful activities that so much money has been raised for worthwhile charities, children around the world will benefit from the generosity of so many.



As we approach the end of the Spring term, I wish to thank all parents and carers for your continued support of our School and all members of the staff and governors for their dedication and hard work. As a school we are blessed with hard working children who live out our mission statement by letting their light shine. The response from year 6 to the war in Ukraine and their passion to support the people, is a clear example of this. At the end of April, we look forward to welcoming back Mrs Webb who will be returning from her maternity leave.



During this wonderful season of Easter, I wish you all a happy and safe holiday together with family and friends and pray for God's blessings on each and every member of the St Mary's community.

> Best Wishes Mrs Yuen



Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion



Stations of the Cross

The whole school joined together today for Stations of the Cross. When they remembered Jesus' last days on earth before he was put to death on the cross. Children from Year 6 read us through the stations with beautiful readings, reflections and prayers.





Term Dates

Term Starts

Tuesday 19th April

Term Ends

Friday 27th May 2022

Bank Holiday

Monday 2nd May

Upcoming Events

<u>26th April</u> Bishop David

29th April Young Voices

Visit to Nazareth House



On Tuesday Year 6 visited Nazareth House to sing Easter songs to the residents. The residents are always so

happy to see our children and really do look forward to our visits. The children enjoyed talking to them all and once again all the staff and residents commented on their impeccable behaviour and manners.

The residents can't wait for our next visit.

Eco Warriors



Each class now has their own food waste bin, all our food waste will now go into useful materials and products for sustainability.

Thank you to our Eco Warriors who each week have been collecting paper and card waste from each class for recycling!

Competition Winner



Congratulations to our 'Design a Garden competition winner, whose prize was a science experiment book! Well done!

A special mention must also go to Year 1 who all designed their own gardens!

Well done!

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion

